From: Olsen.MLA, Adam LASSIEX

To: Minister, ENV ENV:EX

Cc: Skelly, Kerri ENV:EX

Subject: Re: Salt Spring Gun Cluk s.22
Date: Monday, July 31, 2017 15:39:28
Hello,

| am the constituency assistant for Adam Olsen, MLA for Saanich North and the Islands.
I have been asked by a constituent,>%? to follow up on an order that was given to
the Salt Spring Gun Club (File No: 26250-20/17221). He asserts that the order is not being
followed, and that debris from the gun club is migratings22 and potentially into
nearby waterways.

I am wondering if there has been any recent follow up on the Ministry's side with regard to
this file and if they have determined if migration did occur and if any remedies have been
taken?

Any insight you could provide would be helpful.

All the best,

Ryan Clayton

Constituency Assistant | Office of Adam Olsen, MLA

Please be aware that due to the high volume of emails our office receives Adam will be
unable to respond personally. Every email is treated confidentially. Thank you for taking the
time to write to our office.

From: Skelly, Kerri ENV:EX <Kerri.Skelly@gov.bc.ca>
Sent: July 31, 2017 3:22 PM

To: Olsen.MLA, Adam
Subject: RE: Salt Spring Gun Club $.22

Hi Ryan,

Thank you for your email. | appreciate MLA Olsen’s interest in this site. The Ministry of
Environment and Climate Change Strategy has been involved for some time with this file and would
be happy to provide you with any information you may need. Could you please forward your

request to Minister Heyman'’s office for response and we will get right back to you.

Sincerely,

Kerri Skelly P.Ag.
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Land Remediation Section

Ministry of Environment and Climate Change Strategy
Ph: 604-582-5266

From: Olsen.MLA, Adam [mailto:Adam.Olsen.MLA®@leg.bc.ca]
Sent: Monday, July 31, 2017 11:48 AM

To: Skelly, Kerri ENV:EX
Subject: Salt Spring Gun Club $.22

Hi Kerri,
| am the constituency assistant for Adam Olsen, the MLA for Saanich North and the Islands.

| have been asked by a (:onstituent,s'22 to follow up on an order that was given to
the Salt Spring Gun Club (File No: 26250-20/17221). He asserts that the order is not being
followed, and that debris from the gun club is migratings-22 and potentially into
nearby waterways.

I am wondering if there has been any recent follow up on the Ministry's side with regard to
this file and if they have determined if migration did occur and if any remedies have been
taken?

Any insight you could provide would be helpful.

All the best,

Ryan Clayton

Constituency Assistant | Office of Adam Olsen, MLA

Please be aware that due to the high volume of emails our office receives Adam will be

unable to respond personally. Every email is treated confidentially. Thank you for taking the
time to write to our office.
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